
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 1.27.21 
 
BIBLE VERSE OF THE DAY: The Lord will fight for you; you need only to be 
still.  Exodus 14:14 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY: Mr. Shelnutt 
 
LUNCH MENU: Creamy cheddar soup, roasted turkey breast, mashed potatoes, 
roasted zucchini, steamed cauliflower 
 
Reminder:  Students are not to leave campus under any circumstances without 
checking in and out in the office. 
 
Seniors are not to leave campus for lunch unless you have a free period. If you do 
have a free period throughout the day, you must sign in and out in the office. 
 
SGA will meet today during lunch in room 218. 
 
Interns: if you are taking an internship this semester, please see Mrs. Dismukes ASAP 
to get your folder if you haven’t already. --  
 
Sophomores are encouraged to apply for the Gordon Gray Godwin 
Scholarship which will provide annual tuition assistance to a current 
sophomore.  Applications are available at the Central Alabama Community 
Foundation's website, www.cacfinfo.org.  The priority deadline to request a 
transcript and letter of recommendation from Trinity is February 16 and the 
deadline to submit applications is March 1.   
 
Attention sophomores, juniors and seniors! Please see Mrs. Mosley if you 
are interested in attending a VIP campus tour of Troy University on Thursday, 
February 3. 
 
The following colleges will be visiting Trinity: 
Samford University - Wednesday, February 2 during lunch in the upper school library 
Texas A&M - Tuesday, February 15 during lunch in the media Center Classroom 
 
The following students need to come to the MS office after announcements:   
 
 
The following students need to come to the US office after announcements:  
 

Scoreboard 
 
Last night the wildcats competed in the last ditch invitational track meet at 
the Birmingham CrossPlex. Jackson McIntyre, Paul Renner, Wilson Albrecht, 
Jeudy Younger, and John Russ Marshall all ran PRs in the half mile and Wilson and 



Paul ran PRs in the quarter. Additionally, JT Mathison PRed the mile, breaking 5 
minutes for the first time, and Chappell Hill had a monster PR of 4:48 in the mile to go 
along with his 800 PR of 2:10. Most impressive performance of the night was Jeudy 
Younger soaring to 15 feet 6 inches in his first ever long jump competition. The Wildcats 
compete in the AHSAA State Championships next Friday, February 4th. Go Cats! 
 

Thank you and have a GREAT Wildcat Day! 
 


